
 
 
 
 
 

PFA NEWSLETTER 
HORN PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
CHRISTMAS FAYRE DONATIONS 
Our annual Christmas Fayre is on Thursday 1st 
December, and we need your help! We are 
looking for donations of, like-new toys, teddies 
and gifts. Please hand them in by Friday 25th 
November to the office or a PFA member. 

On Friday 25th November, children can 
wear their own clothes to school in 
exchange for a bottle or chocolate 
donation for our tombola.  

We are also looking for cake donations for the fayre. These can be 
homemade or shop-bought nut-free cupcakes, baked cakes and small 
treats. Please bring these into school on the day of the Christmas Fayre. 

VOLUNTEERS 
Would you be able to help with the 
Christmas Fayre? We need help 
with preparation the week before 
the fayre, and on the day of the 
fayre to decorate the grotto, set-
up/pack-down and run stalls. If you 
can offer any help, we would be 
most grateful. Please email us at 
pfahornpark@gmail.com.   

TUCK SHOP  NON-UNIFORM DAY CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Friday 25th 
November - 3.15pm  

Friday 25th November  
Bottle or chocolate 
donation 

Thursday 1st 
December 
3.30pm to 5.30pm 
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Our Sweet Jar Decorating Competition is back! This year, we 
will have a set colour theme for each year group. Sweet jars 
will need to be Christmas themed and filled with a selection of 
wrapped sweets, chocolates or small toys (NO NUTS). Please 
be sure to label them with your name and class underneath 
the jar and bring them into school by Friday 25th November. If 
you wish to do more than one jar, these will be accepted. The 
jars will be added to our tombola on the day of the Christmas 
Fayre.  

SWEET JAR COLOUR THEME 
 
Reception & Nursery - White  

               Year 1 and Millennium - Red  
               Year 2 - Blue 
               Year 3 - Purple  
               Year 4 - Green  
               Year 5 - Silver  
               Year 6 and Sycamore - Gold  

SWEET JAR COMPETITION 

OZGE 
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